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Newsletter 6        Week beginning 12th  October 2018 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
Representatives of Montgomerie 
On Friday in assembly, we celebrated lots of exciting things in addition to our Mentions. Our Year 6 
Prefects and Ambassadors were announced as were our Head Boy and Head Girl. We also announced 
the School Councillors for each class who were voted in by their peers: Harrison and Rosie (Year 1), 
Charley and Sonny (Year 2), Amelia and Patrick (Year 3), Tyler and Suraya (Year 4), and Flaurie and 
Aaron (Year 5). A huge well done to Alfie and Nazihah in Year 6 for being voted by staff to be our Head 
Boy and Head Girl for this year and to also represent their class on the School Council. Congratulations 
and well done to you all! 
Twitter 
Just a quick reminder to check our Twitter page to see pictures of the children from Celebration 
Assembly and in action during their learning. This can be accessed through our website. 
 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Jayden, Landon, Mason, Charley, Dean, Max, 
Archie, Erin, Gideon, Templeton, Dylan, Ruby, Thoedore, Emma 

VIP Lunchers: Jessica and Nell 
3PR Winners: EYFS and Class 5 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 98.97% Above national 

Class 1 96.92% Above national 

Class 2 97.69% Above national 

Class 3 97.81% Above national 

Class 4 90.32% Below national 

Class 5 96.67% Above national 

Class 6 99.03% Above national 
Whole School  to 
date 97.40% Above national 

Weekly Average 96.73% Above national 

 

Class 
6 

MORE NEWS 
Football 
Macie, Eden, Lexie, Millie, Alysa, Katie, Emily, Brooke, Emma and Maysa went to Waterside to play in the 
girls football tournament.  We played four games and one friendly, drawing four of the matches. Overall 
we came 3rd in our group. We would like to thank Mr Radford, Mr Shipman and Mrs Gilmore for their 
encouragement and coaching.  All the girls played brilliantly, well done! Hopefully we will continue as a 
team in the future.  (Reported by the girls football team). 
Y6 Secondary School Applications 
If you child is in Y6 remember the deadline for applications it 31st October 2018. 
School Dinners 
Next week will be week 1 – Monday will be sausage pasta bake or tuna pasta bake.  Thursday favourite 
will be all day breakfast or vegetarian all day breakfast. 

 
Happy weekend everyone and see you on Monday! 
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